
 

Parent Meeting – E-Safety 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Bradford’s safeguarding week begins on Monday 17th October 2016. We will be doing a 
range of things with our students during the week to ensure that they keep safe – particularly 
with e-safety in mind. 
 

We know that e-safety is a concern to many parents – given that our children’s understanding 
of technology is often greater than our own. With that in mind we have asked PCSO Luke 
Carson, a member of the police cyber crime team, to talk to our parents.  
 

This meeting will be on Monday 17th October from 6.00 pm – 8.00 pm at One In A Million 
Free School. The session will cover: 
 

!! Online Awareness 
!! Online Safeguarding 
!! Online Gaming 
!! Online Bullying 
!! Social Media 

 

I cannot stress how vigilant we, as parents, need to be in regards to our children and their 
use of technology. Please fill in the tear off slip below and let us know if you are coming so 
that we can make sure we plan effectively for the evening. 
 

PCSO Luke Carson will also be conducting the following 50-minute sessions: 
!! 5th January – Year 10 
!! 13th January – Year 9 
!! 24th January – Year 8 
!! 10th February – Year 7 
!! 11th April – Staff Training 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Jez Stockill – Principal 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I would like to attend this training session on Monday 17th October 2016 from 6.00 pm – 
8.00 pm.  
 
My name is:   ………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
My child’s name is:  ………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Their coaching team is: ………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Please reserve me ……………. places (please write the number of adults coming) 
 
Please return this slip to our reception. 


